
Molded Bottom-Spikeless Shoes 

Allowed 

 
Spiked Shoes-Not Permitted 

 

 
 
 

As a reminder, at the Stanwich Club, a player's golf shoes must be spikeless. This 
policy was enacted to ensure the quality of the bent grass greens. Please see the 
note from the Stanwich Greens Committee along with a few examples below. 

 
 

"The Greens Committee has made it mandatory that all golf shoes are molded 
bottoms and spikeless to protect your world class putting surfaces.11

 

 

 

 


